
Dear Council, 

I am writing to express my strong interest in the City Manager position currently 

available at Belle Isle. As a seasoned professional with extensive experience in local 

government, I am confident that I possess the skills and qualifications necessary to excel 

in this role and lead the city towards a prosperous future. 

I have several years of experience working in the field of local government, with a 

proven track record of success in managing and executing complex projects, 

developing, and implementing effective policies, and collaborating with stakeholders to 

achieve strategic objectives. Throughout my career, I have demonstrated a keen ability 

to effectively communicate with elected officials, department heads, community leaders, 

and citizens, and I have a strong understanding of the various interests and perspectives 

that must be considered when making important decisions. 

In my current role as Community Association Manager for Sentry Management, I have 

been responsible for managing a team of professionals, developing, and executing 

multimillion-dollar budgets, and overseeing a variety of initiatives to enhance the quality 

of life for citizens. I have also worked closely with community groups, business leaders, 

and other stakeholders to build strong relationships and ensure that the needs and 

concerns of all groups are taken into consideration. 

I hold a Master’s Degree in Public Administration from University of Central Florida, a 

Bachelor of Social Work Degree from University of South Florida, and have completed a 

number of professional development programs in management and leadership. I am 

committed to staying up to date on the latest trends and best practices in local 

government and am always seeking opportunities to improve my skills and knowledge. 

I am excited about the opportunity to bring my experience, knowledge, and leadership 

abilities to the role of City Manager for Belle Isle as I have been a devoted Belle Isle 

resident for approximately 10 years, a volunteer as the President of my Homeowner’s 

Association for 5 years and I am confident that I can lead the city in a way that benefits 

all citizens, and that my skills and experience make me the ideal candidate for this 

important position. 

Thank you for considering my application. I look forward to the opportunity to discuss 

my qualifications further. 

Sincerely, 

  

Alex Burnett 


